
Barry Edward Fitzgerald- digital storytelling project 

This digital storytelling project creates a website for a piece of action research about child protection 

in Ireland. The research which will begin in October 2021 will seek to generate knowledge about the 

experiences and rights of parents in the child protection system with a view to enhancing their 

inclusion and participation in it. The website will initially (for the purposes of this post grad) provide 

information about the planned research, a knowledge base about the area the research covers (child 

protection law and policy) and an opportunity for prospective research participants to enlist in it. 

Subsequently, (after this postgrad) when research commences and as it progresses, the website will 

grow to become the forum in which the research is mediated and documented.   


